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To measure the buying and selling of firearms by gun dealers via a licensing program 

is the least that one department can do to analyze the current situation of gun 

availability in the state.  Please, pass this measure to establish a baseline so that we 

residents know more about the state of guns being traded in this state.  If gun dealers 

are not licensed or if they do not abide by licensing regulations, they should not be 

allowed to do business in the state. 


